
 

 

 

 

16th September 2025 

Industrial action affecting bus services 

Dear Parent/Carer 

As you may be aware there is planned industrial action for some bus services in Greater 

Manchester from Friday 19th September until Monday 22nd September (inclusive). 

We have looked at the bus services affected and it appears that the industrial action should 

not affect the vast majority of our pupils. Please see link below for further information. 

https://tfgm.com/bus-industrial-action 

We anticipate that the industrial action will place greater pressure on those bus services that 

are running.  We ask that your child takes this into consideration and ensures that they make 

every effort to arrive to school on time by setting off earlier for school.  Please be reminded 

that we run a breakfast club from 8am each morning.   

We will not run a late detention for those pupils that arrive to school by 8.55am (the close of 

registration).  In addition, for those pupils where it is possible, we ask that you consider a 

different travel plan on these days eg. walk, bike or car. 

Please be aware that any pupils that do not attend school on this day due to the industrial 

action will be marked as an unauthorised absence. 

Thank you for your support and understanding. 

Yours sincerely 

 

Mrs E Walker (Headteacher) 
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